PRC chair coming to McKinley County
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Will address fire safety; Native American tax exemption forms

New Mexico Public Regulation Commission Chairwoman Theresa Becenti-Aguilar will make
three stops in McKinley County Oct. 4.

Her first stop will be to make oral reports to her Gallup constituents.

That will be followed by a visit to Stagecoach Elementary School for a fire safety presentation
where she will be joined by the New Mexico State Fire Marshal‘s Office and the Gallup Fire
Department. Becenti-Aguilar and the State Fire Marshal‘s Office will review fire safety and
prevention practices and bring a fire truck for students to explore.

Becenti-Aguilar‘s day will commence with a meet-and-greet with community members and
businesspeople in Gallup where she will discuss the Native American Tax Exemption Form and
other issues handled by the New Mexico Public Regulation Commission.
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